
 

Blind Department Bullying Report for 2024-2025 

 

 There was (1) documented incident of suspected bullying at the Arkansas School for 
the Blind for 2024-25. The incident occurred on 3/3/2025/  There was a dispute at the 
breakfast table where everyone sits regarding adding a person to the table.  Student A 
began arguing with Student B, finishing the conversation with “I don’t give a care.”  It was 
later told that the Student A had been telling others that Student B couldn’t sing after she 
had performed at the Black History Assembly.  Both students were counseled, followed by 
expectations. Student A apologized to Student B.  No other incidents were documented.  

 

 


